
From: Roderick Warren <Roderick.Warren@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 8:52 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: Requested approval to attend the Digital Enterprise CIO and AI Maturity 
Assembly Conference in Atlanta Ga. 
  
Hello Mr. Superfine, 
I trust this email finds you in good spirits. I am writing to provide you with an update following 
my attendance at the educational/business travel event. I had the opportunity to participate in 
the Digital Enterprise CIO and AI Maturity Assembly Conference held on March 5th and 6th, 
2024, in Atlanta, Georgia, in my official capacity. My objective was to engage and collaborate 
with industry leaders on technology solutions and systems that support our city's operations. I 
am thankful for the chance to represent our organization at this significant event and for the 
invaluable insights and knowledge I gained during my attendance. Once again, I sincerely 
appreciate your support and approval.  Have a great day! 
  
Best Regards, 
Rod Warren  
City of Chicago - Dept of Technology and Innovation 

      
 


